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CLASS T-SHIRTS 
Order forms for our class t-shirts came home today in the Thursday Folders.  We will be 
wearing our class t-shirt as our costume for the “Breen So You Think You Can Dance” show, 
class field trips, and spirit days.  Please return the order form and $10 as soon as possible so 
that I can submit our order.  I cannot place the order until I have everyone’s sizes and 
payments.  Thank you! 

RUN FOR EDUCATION 

One of PTC’s main fundraisers this year is our jog-a-thon.  Our class will be running on 
Friday, September 25th.  Each child is encouraged to get sponsors prior to the run day.  The 
goal is for each child to get $40 in sponsors or $8,000 school wide.  People can sponsor per lap 
(ie. $1.00 a lap) or also make a flat rate donation.  All money earned goes towards the 
purchase of school supplies, chromebooks, assemblies, and transportation for field trips. 
Please look for the flyer and sponsorship form that went home in the Thursday Folder today! 
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BOOK REPORT 

Our first book report is due on Friday, October 9th.  Students will be doing a “book jacket” 
report.  We will be learning how to write a summary in class, which is part of the requirement 
for the book report.  I will go over all directions and give examples of how to do it in class this 
week. 

VOLUNTEERS 

We are still in need of a room parent, a garden docent, and a Junior Achievement teacher. 
Some people have expressed interest, but haven’t officially committed!  If you are interested 
in volunteering for one of these positions, please let me know as soon as possible!  Halloween 
is just around the corner, and we will be having our first party on October 30th.  I am happy to 
assist with the party planning, but need a room parent to take care of the details!  

BOOK ORDERS 

Book orders are due tomorrow.  You can place an order online until midnight on Friday, 
September 11th.  All paper orders and payments need to be turned in to me at school on 
Friday.  

PAINT A TILE NIGHT 

Tonight is “Paint a Tile Night!”  If you haven’t had a chance to paint a tile for our school’s tile 
wall, this might be your last opportunity to participate.  Check out the Breen PTC’s website 
for more information on how you can participate. 

READING RECORD BOOKS 

Please remember that your child needs to be reading a minimum of 100 minutes a week and 
they need to record the minutes that they read in their Reading Record Books.  These books 
are due every Wednesday.  I check everyone’s minutes each Wednesday, stamp their books, 
and record their minute totals in my gradebook.  The Reading Record Books are returned to 
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you in the Thursday Folder.  Students need to read a minimum of 1,000 minutes in order to 
get an invitation to our prestigious Literary Luncheon in November!  


